
June 7, 2011

Julie Orchard, Secretary
Public Service Commission
160 East 300 South
Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Re: Generic QF Docket 03-035-14

Dear Julie:

The testimony of both the Division of Public Utilities and the Committee of Consumer
Services and other was to be filed on this Friday April 9, 2004.  Both the DPU and CCS needed
some additional time to file their testimony.  They requested that they be allowed to file their
testimony on April 12, 2004.  An email was send out to all parties on April 7, 2004 asking any
party to get back to me with any objections.  No party submitted any objections to this slight
delay.  No other dates are being altered at this time.  Therefore, the DPU and CCS and possibly
others will file their testimony on Monday April 12.  

Thank You. 

Sincerely,

Michael Ginsberg
Assistant Attorney General 

MG/sjs

cc: all parties


